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Principal vacancies for La Crosse schools should be filled after this evening. The school board
is scheduled at a meeting tonight to fill the openings left by the retirements of three elementary
school principals. Laura Huber will take the job heading Roosevelt, Franklin and the Coulee
Montessori schools on the northside. Steve Micheals is getting hired for the principal's job at
Hamilton and Sota-1. And Michelle Shirel will take over the top job at Spence elementary. The
district has already filled another principal slot that was to be vacant after this spring. This
summer, Larry Myhra will return to the job he left two years ago as principal of Lincoln middle

school.




